Amphenol

Advanced Sensors

967 Windfall Road
St. Mary's, PA 15857

Date: October 10, 2019
To: Amphenol Advanced Sensors European Customers
From: Ron Martonik

Subject: Turbidity Sensors European Discontinuation of Sale, Confidential

Turbidity Sensor Part Numbers:

TSD-10

TST-10
TSW-10
165D6042P003

This letter is to inform you of an update regarding the IP concern of these products
being sold into Europe that was brought to our attention earlier this year by EMZ-
HANAUER GMBH. In order to protect Amphenol and our customers from the potential
implications of selling finished goods into Germany, Italy or Poland with infringing
sensors, Amphenol has elected to exclude all sales of these products into Europe.

Please continue to refer Hanauer directly to AAS, as our lawyers are already in direct
contact with Hanauer’s lawyers.

We believe it is unlikely this matter will end up being contested but, out of an
abundance of caution, please consider and keep all communications regarding this
subject confidential.

Qo Makoi

Ron Martonik
Director of Product Management



